
 

Tyler Aggie Moms 
November 2020 

Message from the President 

Howdy, 

 

I hope November finds everyone ready to welcome her Aggie 
home and preparing to enjoy the holidays with friends and 
family.  As Aggie moms, we are still traveling through waters 
where no Aggie mom has gone before.  We have students 
coming home to take final exams; students that did not have a 
traditional college semester.  While some of our students’ life 
experiences may not be what we would expect, our skills as 
moms, Aggie Moms to be exact, will never waiver, especially 
when we have this sisterhood to draw strength from when we 
need it.  Be sure to shine your lights ladies and be the guides 
for one another as we enter this holiday season, 

Much love, 

Tracye Martin 

President, Tyler Aggie Moms, 2020-2021 

Monthly Meeting 
Paul Riger 

Founder: 

Aggieland Coffee 

 

Thursday, November 19th 

6:30 PM 

Pollard Methodist Church 
Gym 
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Butter Braids 

Thank you to everyone who helped sell Butter braids 
and cookie dough this year.  We had a little trouble 
with delivery so half of you are enjoying your treats!  
The other half will be contacted about a second pickup 
date. 

We are happy to announce that we made $2,700 for 
Aggie Scholarships.  Thank you Aggie Moms! 

 

 

Tyler Aggie Mom 2020 T-Shirt 

We will be ordering t-shirts for the Tyler Aggie 
Moms again this year.   Colors are White, Gray, and 
Maroon.  Sizes S – 3XL available in both short and 
long sleeves.   Price is $25 for short sleeve and $30 
for long sleeves (including tax, extra for 2XL and 
up).  Turn in your order form at the meeting! 

 

aggiemomtshirtorderform2020.docx 
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Goody Bags 
Goody bags were delivered last Monday!  Thanks to all the 
Aggie Moms and students who made a COVID delivery 
possible and so successful.   Lots of pictures of your Aggies 
are available on Facebook posted by Karyn Ard.  Thanks! 

 

Christmas Party Ornament Exchange 
Thursday, December 10 

Cantina Laredo Restaurant 
Join us for a Christmas celebration and Aggie 
ornament exchange.  This is a time for the Tyler Aggie 
Moms to get together and socialize during this joyous 
season.  We will have dinner, play games, exchange 
ornaments and enjoy fellowship.  We will also hold the  
drawing for the Aggie quilt and $100 dollar gift card! 
Please note that I had the wrong date in the October 
newsletter!!! 

RAFFLE TICKETS 
 

Aggie t-shirt quilt  
or 

$100 gift card to CC Creations 
 

Tickets are $2 each 
or 

6 for $10 
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Virtual Christmas Boutique 

November 2020 
We have several different items for sale on the 
Federation of Aggie Moms facebook site.  Just log into 
Facebook.com and  search Aggie Mom Holiday 
Boutique 2020 to see all kinds of wonderful Aggie 
items from several Aggie Mom clubs.   You can also go 
directly to our site: 

shop-co-109436.square.site 

 

Ready for AGGIE MOM CAMP? 
  

Registration for Aggie Mom camp 2021 is now open!  
The weekend is full of speakers, entertainment, behind 
the scene tours, meals, and a ton of mom-raderie.   

February 5-7, 2021 

Deadline to register: December 11, 2020 

Aggie Mom Brags 

The newest, loudest, proudest member of the Fighting 
Texas Aggie Class of 2043!  Natalie Anne Schmitt, 
born 9-10-20.  Parents are Sarah (’18) & Tim Schmitt 
(’19).  Grandparents are Michelle (’91) & Stephen (’91) 
and Anne (’91) & Chris Kent (’91).  Proud aunt Emily 
Kent (’20) and uncle Daniel Schmitt (’22) round out 
this Aggie family tree! 

Cadet Midshipman Anna Mary Starr received her 
Navy ROTC scholarship pin.  Pins are earned by 
cadets who have qualified both physically and 
medically to officiall earn their Navy ROTC 
scholarship.  Midshipman qualify physically by scoring 
a first class scort on their Physical Readiness Test 
(PRT) for the Navy option students.  Congratuations 
Anna! 
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Congratulations to our scholarship recipients for this academic year.  We are so 
proud of our Aggies.  They are amazing students and they will do great things in 

this world! 


